
                        REGARDING  The George Apartment Community Addition
Citizen Participation Opportunity

Project

 

Description

 

 
 

Questions or Comments

Postcards are sent to all residence and property owners
within 500 feet of a project site to give notice that a project 
petition has been submitted. This postcard 
is intended to invite you to contact project developers 
so that you can learn about, ask questions, and express 
concerns regarding the proposed project. Your 
comments will be considered by the developer when 
finalizing plans. 

The owner of the property has proposed a new 4-story 
building with aprox. 53 residential units and aprox. 
1,400 S.F of retail space adjacent to the existing 
building.

Questions or comments may be directed to Brad Moore at J Bradley Moore and Associates 
Architects during business hours at office@jbradleymoore.com or 734-930-1500.



  
     

    

J B Moore & Assoc. Arch
2232 S Main St. #406
Ann Arbor, MI  48103

Proposed Site Plan Review
In accordance with the City of Ann Arbor’s Citizen 
Participation Ordinance, you are being notified that a 
proposal  for 2502 Packard Street has been 
submitted to the City of Ann Arbor’s Planning 
Department. Details about how you can learn more 
and comment upon this project are described on the 
opposite side of this card. 
Visit www.a2gov.org/participation for more information. 
about citizen participation in Ann Arbor.
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